

FROM THE OFFICE OF

ROBERT A. LOVINGOOD

First District Supervisor, County of San Bernardino

For information, contact Don Holland (760) 995-8100

www.sbcounty.gov/bosd1/

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE DATE: Dec. 5, 2013

Lovingood launches intern program

First District Supervisor Robert Lovingood is seeking interns to assist with general office work as well as those with expertise in social media.

"Internships have always been a great way for students to get real-life work experience and improve their skills," Lovingood said.

Social media interns will work on media relations, constituent communications and outreach plans using a variety of platforms. Office interns will assist with constituent correspondence, answering phones and participating in legislative review meetings.

Interns will work primarily at Lovingood's local office, 15900 Smoke Tree St. in Hesperia. Internship schedules are flexible, and internships are unpaid. To apply, send a cover letter and resume to Susan.Drake@bos.SBCounty.gov.